PHARMACY COUNCIL

Notice for the request of ‘Expression of Interest for “Continuing Professional Development
(CPD) - Training Providers”

The Pharmacy Council is the professional regulatory body established by the Pharmacy Act, Cap
311 to regulate standards and practice of pharmacists, pharmaceutical technicians and
pharmaceutical assistants.

Regulation 46 of the Registration of Persons GN. No 332 of 2005 require every registered person to
attend a Continuing Professional Development program in order to continue to practice pharmacy.

The Pharmacy Council (PC) is coordinating CPD programs for the year 2020/2021 through
engaging competent providers for the training as per the requirement of the Council.

As part of the initial training, the PC invites Expression of Interest (Eol) from local private
organizations and training institutions that may wish to provide such training services. The topics
that will be considered in 2020/2021 are as follows:

a) Developing pharmacist’s leadership and management skills.
b) Writing a research article for publication.

¢) Communication skills in pharmacy practice.

d) Use of pharmacy references for better therapeutic outcome.

Organizations or institutions or individuals who may wish to provide one or more of the above
mentioned topics shall apply for this assignment and must have the following:

1. Certified as a company, institution or other legal entity from the relevant institutions
to undertake such training;

2. A track record of conducting such training. The experience may be as a team in an
organization, or with respect to the specific individual within an organization who will
conduct the training;

3. Fluent in both English and Swabhili on the part of the trainer/s;

The (Eol) should include covering letter, teaching materials for selected topic (s),
license/registration certificate, related experiences, company/organization profile and CV of the
trainer/s. Interested organization/institution should submit the applications to the Registrar within 21
days from the date of this notice, at this address: Registrar, Pharmacy Council, P.O.BOX 1277,
Dodoma. Should you need more clarification, please contact us through education@pc.go.tz or
info@pc.go.tz

Issued on 29.09.2020
By Registrar
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